
 

 

Ceremony Honoring Connecticut’s 9-11 First Responders and Volunteers 
 

 

United States Attorney David Fein, Commissioner of Emergency Services & 

Public Protection Reuben F. Bradford, and Executive Director of Voices of 

September 11th Mary Fetchet invite you to attend a ceremony to honor  those who 

responded to lower Manhattan and other locations after the World Trade Center 

attacks of September 11, 2001, and participated in the recovery and relief efforts 

in the days that followed.  The ceremony will include remarks from Connecticut 

Governor Dannel P. Malloy, United States Attorney David B. Fein, Bonnie 

McEneaney from Voices of September 11th and New York Police Department 

Deputy Inspector Andrew Savino.             

 

 

  When:      Wednesday, September 14, 2011 

                     5:30 to 6:30 p.m. 

 

  Where:     Connecticut's 9-11 Living Memorial 

                     Sherwood Island State Park 

                     Westport, Connecticut 

 

Directions to Sherwood Island State Park: 

 

From I-95 north and south: Take Exit 18 to access the Sherwood Island Connec-

tor. Follow the Connector directly into the park.  

 

From Route 1 north and south: take the Sherwood Island Connector in West-

port.  Proceed past the I-95 entrance/exit ramps directly into the park. 

 

From Route 15 northbound: Take Exit 41 and proceed south on Route 33 to Route 

1.  Follow Route 1 north to the Sherwood Island Connector in Westport.  

 

From Route 15 southbound: Take Exit 42 and follow Route 57 south. Go left onto 

Route 33.  Proceed south on Route 33 to Route 1. Follow Route 1 north to the 

Sherwood Island Connector in Westport.   


